€2nd August, 1950.
Dear Sirg:

t Replying to your letter of the 16th instant
respecting the "STAVROS", I have to acquaint you that as
requested by you, the necessary instructions regarding
the survey of this ship were cabled to the Socisty's
Surveyors at Piraeus on the 15th instant, and on the
17th instant full instructions regarding the opening
on the tonnage opening were airmailed to the Surveyar s .

, Replying to the enquiry contained in the
) last paragraph of your letter, I have to say that as an
open shelter decker the summer extreme draught will be
approximately 24'-10", and the deadweight apnroximately
. i o970 tons less than at present, but the actual deadweight
i .. is not known.

: 5l Yours faithfully,

retary.
Messrs. Rethymnis & Kulukundis LHF? N 2?()22()
1/4, Bury Street,

LONDON, E.C.3,
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